
 

 

Mike Moritz 

Dave Kauppi 

MidMarket Capital Advisors 

102 South Quincy Street 

Hinsdale, IL 60521 

 

Dear Mike and Dave: 

 

Now that the acquisition of BrightStar Partners and BSP Software has been completed by Avnet, I would 

like to thank MidMarket Capital Advisors for your efforts in this transaction.  You and your team was 

there every step of the way to keep the process on track, to intervene on our behalf when needed, and 

to provide us valuable counsel throughout. 

 

MMCA understood our business and our market while presenting us to a large cross-section of qualified 

buyers.  We were impressed with your experience in the deal making process, deal structure, and the 

negotiating process.  Of particular importance to us was your commitment and passion to fight for our 

transaction value. 

 

When we decided to seek an acquisition, we knew that we would need some help.  We had no idea how 

grueling and complex the process would be.  We are very appreciative that MMCA was our partner in 

this journey.   

 

We would highly recommend MidMarket Capital Advisors to represent software and information 

technology owners that are seeking to sell their company. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Neil Morgan 

President 

BrightStar Partners, Inc. 

 

 

 


